INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY
ORGANIZATION

C. PCT 1605 August 19, 2020

Madam,
Sir,

Please find enclosed a copy of Note C. PCT 1604 addressed today to the Minister for
Foreign Affairs of your country.

That Note constitutes the invitation to be represented as an observer at the rescheduled
thirteenth session of the Patent Cooperation Treaty (PCT) Working Group and the
rescheduled thirty-first session of the PCT Committee for Technical Cooperation, to be held
in Geneva from Monday, October 5 at 10 a.m., to Thursday, October 8, 2020.

Yours sincerely,

(NN

Francis Gurry
Director General
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